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SPRING HALF-TERM 2023-2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Please see below important Spring first half term dates for your diary.  
 

Event Date 

School photos – pupil individual photos  Thursday 11th January 2024 
 

Early Years Stay and Play Thursday 18th January 2024 at 9.30am – 10.45am  
 

Parent Online training – Oral hygiene  
(further information to follow) 

Friday 19th January 2024 at 10am-11am  

Educational Psychologist – parent and carer drop 
in sessions (further information to follow) 

Wednesday 24th January 2024 at  
10am-11am 
11am-12pm 
12pm-1pm   

Early Years Stay and Play  Thursday 25th January 2024 at 9.30am – 10.45am 
 

Dance and Wiggle day  
(further information to follow) 

Friday 26th January 2024 
 

Parent coffee morning at The Avenue  Thursday 1st February 2024 at 9.30am – 10.30am  
 

NSPCC Day  Friday 2nd February 2024 
 

Children’s Mental Health Week  Monday 5th February 2024 – Friday 9th February 2024 
 

Safer Internet Day  
(further information to follow) 

Tuesday 6th February 2024 

Chinese New Year – Year of the Dragon  Saturday 10th February 2024 – school to celebrate 
through learning Friday 9th February 2024 

 

Spring Term 
Term starts for pupils (first half) Tuesday 9th January 2024  

Last day of half term  Friday 9th February 2024 

Half term (school closed)  Monday 12th February – Friday 16th February 2024 

Term starts for pupils (second half) Monday 19th February 2024 

Last day of term  Thursday 28th March 2024  

Easter Holidays  Friday 29th March 2024 – Tuesday 16th April 2024 

 
Kindest regards  
 
 
Ms Rachel Rai | Headteacher  
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